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From: Rhonda Gutierrez [mailto:Rhonda@cvwd.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 11:28 AM 

To: Frevert, Kathy@Waterboards 

Subject: Comments on Proposed Regulatory Framework. 

 
Hello Ms. Frevert, 
 
CVWD respectfully requests that the commercial agricultural exclusion remain in effect as currently 
defined.  Almost half of Carpinteria Valley Water District’s (CVWD) metered sales are to our 
approximately four hundred agricultural customers. Collecting timely information regarding revenue 
from these accounts lies outside the role and responsibility of this water district.  The CUWCC’s staff 
recommendation appears to be more work than derived benefit.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Rhonda Gutierrez 
Engineering Technician/Water Conservation Specialist 
Carpinteria Valley Water District 
(805) 684-2816 ext. 116 
 
 


